
FACING COVID-19 AT WORK 

As widely covered by domestic and international media, our Country is presently
facing a serious challenge related to the coronavirus. Our minds go to the many who
are suffering for whatever reason.

At VitroScreen we are taking this challenge extremely seriously: firstly in the interest
of our employees and their families but also in the respect of all our stakeholders and
the community we live and work in.

Not only have we implemented all guidelines received by the authorities, but we
have also further strengthened all possible measures to keep our premises safe.

Within these measures a pivotal role is played by an innovative system “Air purifier
Aircell 70” that are proving extremely performing in air cleaning management and
the reduction of particulates, gases, bacteria and viruses within our offices and
laboratories.

We are therefore able to continue to work as planned in a safe environment, fully
keeping the commitments to our customers worldwide.

As VitroScreen’s CEO I would like to thank all our customers, providers and friends
who have vouched us their sympathy in this challenging period.

Marisa Meloni
Milan, 11.03.2020


